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Good Afternoon Brian,

Please find DRMS's 18 May 2023 inspection report attached.

Since vegetation was late emerging due to our cool, rainy spring and the presence of a nesting eagle, a partial inspection
was carried out. My recommendation as to the best way forward given statutory timelines is for you to withdraw the SL
for the time being and resubmit in August or so when we can do a complete walk through of the permit area. This gives
the vegetation the summer to show itself more fully.

A resubmission would comprise the same information as that submitted in April.

I'm available to answer any questions or concerns that come up.

Thank you

Robin Reilley, M.S. GISP
Environmental Protection Specialist Il
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